

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Andrew J. Lanza

Vacation at NYS Parks this Summer

Andrew J Lanza

May 29, 2013



Dear Neighbor:

New York has some of the most breathtaking outdoor scenery in the nation. From the peaks of the Adirondacks to the roar of Niagara Falls, our state has a truly unparalleled natural beauty.

As we head into summer -- and campgrounds across the state are now open -- I encourage you to consider planning a trip to one of our state's majestic parks.

To start planning your outdoor adventure, check out the <u>2013 camping guide</u> and click here to find and book your spot at a campground near you this summer.

Whether you're an avid outdoor enthusiast or not, this is the year to experience New York's great outdoors. See you around the campfire.

Sincerely,

ANDREW LANZA

Senator